
Message from the Principal

We are excited to announce that our new snack bars will be

available during lunch at all middle schools by Wednesday, April

9th. We know that having additional snack options can be a great

way to keep students energized throughout the day.

Please note that snacks are an optional purchase and are separate

from the free breakfast and lunch that all students receive. If your

child would like to purchase snacks, they have to use their

MySchoolBucks account, as cash or credit card payments will not be accepted.

To help ensure a seamless experience, we encourage families to review and update their child’s

MySchoolBucks account balance before the snack bars open. Students with a negative balance

will need to bring their account to a positive balance before making snack purchases.Students and

families will be responsible for maintaining a positive balance in order to continue making snack

purchases.

If you have any questions regarding your child’s existing account or require assistance, please

contact Food and Nutrition Services at FoodService@u-46.org .

Visit www.MySchoolBucks.com or download the mobile app to access your account or sign up for

a free.

Thank you for your support. We look forward to offering this new service and providing students

with more choices during their school day.

Thank you Everyone!

Lisa Olsem ~ Principal

WE ARE KENYON WOODS AND WE DREAM BIG
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To accomplish great things, we must not only act, but also DREAM; not only plan, but also

BELIEVE!

~ Anatole France

LAST CHANCE TO ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK

The deadline to order your yearbook is March 31st! A very limited number will be available for

purchase after the deadline—they will be cash only and at a higher price. Don’t miss out—order

now to guarantee your copy! Order your yearbook here.

https://www.vipis.com/group/f58a5727/kenyon-woods-middle-school-


ILLINOIS SCIENCE ASSESSEMENT - 8TH GRADE STUDENTS ONLY!

On April 15th, our 8th graders will take the Illinois Science Assessment (ISA). This test will take

the entire school day, so please make sure your student arrives on time and remains at school for

the full day. We appreciate your help in making sure they are set up for success!





PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT TO COMPLETE THE 5 ESSENTIAL SURVEY

So far, 95 families have completed the 5Essentials Survey, but we need at least 200 responses for

our school to receive meaningful feedback. This survey gives you a voice in shaping the future of

Kenyon Woods and ensures we continue to grow and improve. Your input is valuable, and we truly

want to hear from you. Your voice matters—please take a few minutes to complete the survey and

help us make Kenyon Woods the best it can be! Don't forget, Kenyon Woods is in Kane county. Be

sure to select that when prompted.

2024-25 Illinois Supplemental Parent Survey

Link to survey: http://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/

ATTENTION SPECTATORS FOR GIRLS SOCCER GAMES

Due to the construction that will be taking place behind Kenyon Woods MS, all home games have

been moved to the fields behind South Elgin HS. Please see the map below.
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SCHOOL SAFETY MEASURES

As part of our commitment to ensuring a safe learning environment, Kenyon Woods will be

conducting random, non-invasive searches throughout the school year in accordance with board

policy and law. These searches are a proactive step towards maintaining safety and fostering an

environment where learning can thrive without disruptions. They will be carried out by trained

school personnel, in a manner that respects the privacy of all students. We assure you that these

measures are standard safety procedures and not in response to any specific incident or concern.

If a student refuses to participate in the random search, the school administration will follow the

necessary steps in accordance with the Student Code of Conduct. Should you have any questions,

please contact the school's main office.





LINK TO LUNCH MENU

IMPORTANT DATES

3/29 - 4/6 - Spring Break

4/8/25 - Girls Soccer vs Eastview @ Home

4/8/25 - Boys Volleyball vs Eastview @ Away

4/9/25 - Girls Soccer vs Tefft @ Home

4/14/25 - Girls Soccer vs Canton @ Away

4/14/25 - Boys Volleyball vs Canton @ Home

4/15/25 - ISA Testing - 8th Grade Only

4/16/25 - Girls Soccer vs Eastview @ Away

4/16/25 - Boys Volleyball vs Eastview @ Home

4/17/25 - No School - Institute Day

4/18/25 - No School

4/21/25 - Girls Soccer vs Tefft @ Away

4/21/25 - Boys Volleyball vs Tefft @ Home

https://www.u-46.org/Page/9190


4/23/25 - Girls Soccer vs Canton @ Home

4/23/25 - Boys Volleyball vs Canton

4/24/25 - Talent Show at 6 pm

4/29/25 - AVID College and Career Night

4/30/25 - Choir Concert

5/9/25 - 8th Grade Dance - 6 pm

5/19/25 - 8th Grade Fieldtrip - Main Event

5/22/25 - 8th Grade Recognition - 6 pm @ SEHS

Link to all 2024/25 KWMS Panther Newsletters

Kenyon Woods Middle School

Website: https://www.u-46.org/KenyonWoods

Location: 1515 Raymond Street, South Elgin, IL, USA

Phone: 847-289-6685

Fax: 847-488-1430

Attendance line: 847-289-6685 Ext: 6654
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